
 
 
From: "Shane, Dan" <Shane.Dan@epa.gov> 
Date: April 14, 2014 at 12:44:12 PM PDT 

Subject: Final Lower Colorado River Geographic Response Plans for Areas 1, 2 and 3 

Hello Area Committee Members.   
  
The final Lower Colorado River Geographic Response Plans (LCRGRPs) for Areas 1, 2 and 3 have been 
completed.   I want to thank all the people who submitted the spill response resources and hazards & 
vulnerabilities questionnaires and other information that was used in the development of the plan.   
  
The plans have been uploaded to the EPAOSC.net site.   Please use the links below to access the project folder 
or  the LCRGRP Final 2014 documents.  You will not need to log in to view these plans because they are set to 
“public” status.   Also note that the plans were posted as the 1-complete plan, 2- just the maps and 3-the plan 
without the maps.  It works faster if you download the plan first to your computer or flash drive and then open it 
to read.   
  
http://www.epaosc.org/site/site_profile.aspx?site_id=5618 
http://www.epaosc.org/site/doc_list.aspx?site_id=5618&RadUrid=ed526eb2-d0d6-4eef-a3e3-72817908c150 
  
  
Thank you, 
  
Dan Shane 
On-Scene Coordinator 
U.S. EPA Region IX 
(415) 972-3037 
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